
How to submit comments:
1.	 Attend the scoping meeting and provide written or 

oral comments

2.	 Email comments to: BEP-EIS@usace.army.mil

3.	 Mail written comments to:
Mr. Harvey Johnson 
US Army Corps of Engineers, Baltimore District 
Programs and Project Management Division 
2 Hopkins Plaza, 10th Floor 
Baltimore, MD 21201

Comments accepted until December 15, 2019

Public Scoping Meeting

December 3, 2019 | 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm
Beltsville Agricultural Research Center
Building 003 Auditorium, 10300 Baltimore Ave. Beltsville, MD

For more information:
visit the project website hosted by the US Army Corps 
of Engineers (USACE) at  
https://www.nab.usace.army.mil/home/bep-
replacement-project/

Bureau of Engraving and Printing
Replacement Currency Production Facility 

The Department of the Treasury’s BEP is responsible 
for manufacturing US currency notes at the request 
of the Federal Reserve Board.  BEP’s Washington, DC 
production facility has served in this capacity for more 
than 100 years, but its age and design now limit BEP’s 
ability to modernize its operations.

BEP is proposing to construct and operate a new, 
replacement currency production facility at the 
Beltsville Agricultural Research Center (BARC) in 
Prince George’s County, Maryland. An Environmental 
Impact Statement (EIS) is being prepared to analyze 
the potential impacts of BEP’s Proposed Action.

The Public Scoping Meeting is the first opportunity for 
interested members of the public to learn more about 
the Proposed Action and the associated EIS process.

Meet with Bureau of Engraving and Printing (BEP) and project staff to ask 
questions and learn more about the Proposed Action 
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Replacement Currency Production Facility                Beltsville Agricultural Research Center
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